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Avian Influenza update and receipt of industry compensation 
 
Farm Pride Foods Ltd (ASX:FRM) (Company) is pleased to advise full compensation for the incident has 
now been received via Agriculture Victoria’s compensation for exotic diseases program.  The Company is 
continuing to focus on completing an extensive decontamination and clearance phase to ensure the farms 
affected can return to commercial operation in the second half of this financial year.  The Company 
continues to work closely with Agriculture Victoria on this.    
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Board for release to the ASX. 
 
 
 


